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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

24/01/2020  08:16:302019/5421/P OBJ Nigel Higgins This is a prominent building with an overbearing, poorly designed roof extension which has clearly outlived its 

useful time. Rather then extending the life of this ugly construction grafted onto the roof of otherwise 

pleasing-looking historic building by giving it aluminium and double glazing, the applicant should seek to 

improve its design.

24/01/2020  08:28:222019/5421/P OBJ Josephine Higgins I often walk past this building and wonder how could have such an unsuitable roof extension been built on top 

of an otherwise attractive building. I hoped that this application was asking for a permission to replace the 

existing roof extension with a new, better designed extension . Sadly that seems not be the applicant¿s aim. 

Instead they seem to want to extend its durability and that is damaging the Conservation Area.
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